
 

Beginning soon  
A contractor for Southwest Gas will soon begin work to upgrade our gas main in Camelback Road, 
from 7th Street to 24th Street, with expected completion in September 2019.    
You may be affected by the following: 
• Pipeline installation will take place in Camelback Road, beginning at 7th Street and moving  

in an easterly direction to 24th Street, followed by abandonment of the existing pipeline in 
Camelback Road.   

• Roads will remain open for travel with lane and left turn restrictions near the work zone.     
• Work is scheduled to take place during daytime hours; however, traffic control will stay in  

place even during non-work hours to protect the work zone.  
• Crews may also work weekends and it is expected that work across the 16th and 20th Street 

intersections may take place during night hours to minimize the impact to traffic.  
• Business and resident access will be maintained.   

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its customers with safe and reliable natural gas.  
For additional information, contact our project hotline at 602.532.6100.  

                                                               

                                                         Thank you for your patience during this construction. 
  

 

Camelback Road, 7th Street to 24th Street 

 
  


